
PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting 

May 28, 2015 

The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called order at 7:30pm.  Approx. 15 

people were in attendance.  

President’s Report- Dan Reiman 

Dan asked for feedback on Sharkfest.  We raised approx. $100 K.  Silent auction needs to be 

revamped or eliminated.  Board will meet in Fall to talk about changes.  Sharkfest apprentice is 

needed to shadow Kevin Hanney.  Special thanks to Kevin and Cynthia for a successful 

Sharkfest!  

Dan wants to focus on getting more corporate sponsors to support our athletics.  Try to market 

Ponte Vedra High School as the community school.  The general booster fund is now funding 4-5 

months of the Athletic budget. We would like to have money to support athletes who can’t 

afford the expenses rather than have it fall on the parents.   

We have vacancies on the board.  Char Benson is stepping down from communications.  Missy 

Greene would take communications over when a replacement for membership is found.   

Membership-Missy Greene 

It is imperative that you get your booster membership as soon as possible if you want seats in the 

stadium.  We have big freshman class coming in and need to market to these families through 

Sharkbytes.  We would like to create a level of support for people in the community to support 

PV that don’t have kids at the school.   

Athletic Director- David Scott 

Summer field maintenance is underway and the field is looking great. New contractor is doing 

well. The drainage will be done late June or early July.  We still have some issues on the practice 

fields.  They can be sanded but not sodded due to activity this summer.  Some discussion to 

close one field at a time so we can sod.  Tennis courts had a chemical cleaning and look great.  

Advanced Disposal scholarship was awarded to Nicole Greene and Hank Massey.  We plan to 

have a big sign by the ticket table that will list the winners each year.   

There will be a new budgeting process for all sports.  A worksheet is being created to help the 

coach, team liaison and team treasurer to plan the budget for the season.  Then the budget will 

be presented to David Scott.  This provides a check and balance system for booster money and 

eliminates any major surprises. This information will be presented to the principal, Steve 

McCormick.  

______________________________     __________________________________ 
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